
Hello 

This week we have 

- Estimated calculations. 

- Used the 5 senses to describe. 

- Learnt about using a or an correctly in our writing. 

- Found out about the Bronze Age and what it was like living at the time when metal was first 

used in Britain. 

- Participated in Anti-Bullying Week and Children in Need. 

 

This week’s homework has been sent out. Spellings are words containing alternate spellings for 

the ‘ay’ sound. I have not sent out different spellings for Mrs Smith’s group because they continue to 

perform well with their homework spellings and I want to make sure they are exposed to a variety of 

words from the Year 3 curriculum.  

Next week we will be moving on to multiplication and division in maths with a particular focus 

on number facts for the 3 and 4 times tables. Regular times table practice at home will hugely 

benefit your child with the rest of maths this term and some children are already very fluent with 

their 3s and 4s which is brilliant. In English we will be writing instructions and in topic we will be 

learning about the Iron Age, the final part of our focus on Pre-historic Britain.  

 

Enjoy the weekend. 


